
 

 
Dear Children and Adults,                                                        

Our next topic will be Japan. We will be learning about the country Japan, what it is 

like to live in Japan, the people and culture, food and way of life.  

Below are some ideas for children to further develop their understanding of our topic. 

Children can work in their topic homework book, or alternatively, they can upload work 

to Google Classroom.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

READING  

Please read for half an hour every 

evening and ask an adult to sign your 

reading diary. There is a list of 

suggested books in your classroom 

book corners and on Google Classroom! 

 

                               
WRITING AND TOPIC 

You have a scrap book to use to complete your topic homework project. 

You can also upload photos of the homework you complete to Google 

Classroom to share with your teacher and friends.  Over the term, you 

could try to complete some of these activities or make some up of your 

own. 

POSSIBLE WRITING TASKS 

1. Write a set of instructions for making a Japanese dish 

2. Create a Japanese comic strip 

3. Write a Japanese fact file 

OTHER TASKS: 

1. Create a Japanese hanging lantern 

2. Paint a cherry blossom tree 

3. Make a kimono  

4. Create a Japanese fish wind sock 

Topic Words 

Do you know what these 

words mean and how to spell 

them? 

sushi  

Hokusai 

samurai warriors 

Nagasaki 

origami 

rickshaws 

 

 

A traditional Japanese hobby is to make animals out of origami. 

Your challenge is to make an origami frog!  

 

 

 

CLASSES:  

6AC, 6MS, 6CB 
 

TOPIC 

HOMEWORK 

DUE:    

Friday 10th 

February 

Places you could visit 

*A Sushi restaurant (EDO, 

Westow Hill; Yama Momo, 

Lordship Lane; Monkatsu, 

North Cross Road etc.) 

*The British Museum  

*The Victoria and Albert 

Museum 

  

 

 

  RISING STARS WORKBOOKS 

Please continue to complete the assigned pages in your Maths, Reading 
and Spelling Punctuation and Grammar (SPaG) ‘Rising Stars’ workbooks. 
The page numbers are shared in class on Fridays and are then displayed in 
class throughout the week. They can also be found on Google Classroom.  

Please keep the books safe and support your child at home with their 
books. This homework is compulsory and is due in every Wednesday.  
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